Considering running for office?

Join The Placer County Elections Office for a workshop to learn
about the requirements for running for public office, which offices
are up for election and the basics of running a political campaign.

WHAT: Placer County Public Office Candidates Workshop
WHEN: November 16, 2019 10am to 1pm

WHERE: Placer County Assessor's Confluence Meeting Room,
2980 Richardson Drive in North Auburn

WHO: Prospective candidates and their supporters, members of the media
and the public are all invited to attend this free workshop. A panel of guest
speakers will share their experience; including Ryan Ronco, the Placer
County Clerk-Recorder-Registrar of Voters, successful candidates and
members of the press.

The candidate filing period for the 2020 Presidential Primary opens November 11,
2019 and closes December 6, 2019. For more information on the workshop,
contact the Elections Office at 530-886-5650 or visit our website at

www.placerelections.com.
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